communify news and events

13 MAY 2020

Read about what's happening at Communify.

Let's talk about it!

Join us for a virtual discussion with experts in the field for Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Month.

Communify is holding a Facebook Live event on Wed 20 May at 5pm where you will be able to watch Communify CEO, Karen Dare, interview our keynote speaker and Domestic Violence Activist, Phil Cleary.

After the interview, you can join our Zoom Meeting where we will have breakout rooms with experts in the field facilitating discussions. See the event on Community's Facebook page.



Chefs Who Care

Our wonderful Chefs Who Care volunteers have been making over 500 meals each week to support vulnerable people in our community, including people who have experienced domestic and family violence and are in community housing. Well done team, keep it up!



New Farm Neighbourhood Centre renovations

The renovations for New Farm Neighbourhood Centre are going well with work expected to be completed mid-year. There will be improved accessibility and larger spaces for community groups to gather. Watch this space!



Food support helping hundreds

In a Brisbane-first trial, we've teamed up with StreetSmart Australia and Sassafras of Paddington to deliver 200 meals a week to the vulnerable and at risk in our community. Thanks to this great program, Sassafras have also been able to keep some of their team employed.



We're also delivering food to vulnerable people through our Chefs Who Care program, our Meals on Wheels service, and for those who are struggling, we can also provide emergency food vouchers while The Pantry is closed. If you need help and aren't sure where to turn, give us a call on 3198 4410.

We love our volunteers!

An enormous thank you to all of our wonderful volunteers for the amazing work you do week after week to support Community and the wider community.

It's almost National Volunteer Week which is the perfect time to tell you that we really appreciate all of your hard work, and honestly we couldn't do all of this without you!



Staying connected virtually

Some of our aged care clients clients have been learning how to video chat so they can stay connected during the COVID-19 pandemic.





We've been doing tech sessions, exercise classes and social meet-ups, all virtually!